Jennifer Blackman

From:

Pamela Biery <pamela@pamelab.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 2:53 PM

To:

BCPUD; info@bolinaseucalyptusproject.org; oleschell@gmail.com

Cc:

editor@ptreyeslight.com

Subject:

Eucalyptus trees near Mesa Road Bolinas

Dear Concerned Citizens of West Marin,

I am a frequent visitor to Marin and graduated from Dominican. My son graduated from Tam. I am a tree advocate responsible for helping to create the successful <u>walking tree tour</u> in Nevada City, now on Google Maps.

I love the Eucalyptus in West Marin and understand they are problematic. It is my hope that some of these majestic trees can be saved as they are critical habitats for Monarch butterflies, however, I leave this to experts in the field.

I encourage you to learn about grants to care for, manage and when necessary, reforest key areas.

There is a free webinar on this presented by California Releaf on September 13. You can sign -up for this here.

With all good wishes,

Pamela Biery PamelaB.com 530.218.2027 c

"...if we do act, in however small a way, we don't have to wait for some grand utopian future. The future is an infinite succession of presents, and to live now as we think human beings should live, in defiance of all that is bad around us, is itself a marvelous victory." — Howard Zinn